
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
OF REGULAR MEETING 

 

 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular City of Fremont / 
Fremont Unified School District Liaison Committee meetings, scheduled for 
July 27, 2021 and August 24, 2021 have been cancelled. The next regular 
meeting of the Liaison Committee is scheduled for Tuesday, 
September 28, 2021. 
 
This notice is prepared and posted in accordance with Government Code 
Section 54955. 
 
 
 
 
 
Susan Gauthier 
City Clerk 
 
July 21, 2021 


